
LYNDHURST ROAD, MINSTEAD DRAINAGE WORKS 

For those who have not already been informed the works which started on 6 

June 2016 are expected to last for 5 weeks, during which time Lyndhurst Road 

will be closed 24/7. 

The works will be in three phases: 

Phase 1 will be closure of Lyndhurst Road from Shovel Cottage to Old Post 

Office Road. Access to and from the A31 via the junction by the SSEB at the 

top end of Lyndhurst Road will not be possible.  Access via the lower entrance 

from the A31, Old Post Office Road (Running Hill) may be possible. THERE IS 

NO EXIT TO THE A31 FROM THIS ROAD!   Diversions will be in operation 

during the Phase 1 closure utilising  the A31, Stoney Cross Plain Road, Newtown 

Road, and Lyndhurst Road. 

Phase 2 will be the closure of Lyndhurst Road from Seaman’s Lane to Furzey 

Lane. Access to the Hall and Club will not be possible from the entrances to 

Minstead from the A31. Diversion in place during Phase 2 will utilise:  A31, 

Stoney Cross Plain Road, Newtown Road, Lyndhurst Road, Football Green, Bull 

Lane and Seamans Lane. 

Phase 3 will be the closure of Old Post Office Road.  Therefore you would not 

be able to reach the Hall/ Club using this road.  Diversions will be in operation 

using the A31, Stoney Cross Plain Road, Newtown Road, Lyndhurst Road, Football 

Green, Bull Lane and Seamans Lane. 
 


